
Ballroom Dancing Classes to Benefit Alfred University's Dance Program
12/15/99

Alfred, NY -- Ballroom dancing classes for adults, both couples and singles, will be held beginning in January. The
classes, sponsored by the Alfred University's Women's Club, will benefit the Alfred University Performing Arts dance
program. Classes, to be taught by qualified ballroom dancing instructors, will begin in January. Participants will learn
dances such as the samba, fox trot and swing.Additional information, including the time and place of an organizational
meeting and course fees, may be obtained by calling Sandy Greiff at 607 587 8372.


